
Southridge Church and their Special Needs Ministry will 
be hosting a sensory and special needs family event on 
September 25, 2021 from 1-3pm. Representatives from 
the fire department, police department, and emergency 
medical technicians (EMTs) will be available during this 
event.  

 

Families and individuals will be able to learn at their own 
pace what to do in case of an emergency and will be 
able to tour vehicles of the first responders.  

 

A “to-go” prepackaged lunch will be provided.  

 

NOTE: For the safety of our participants, all 
volunteers will be wearing masks and crowd size will 
be managed at each station.   


